model 700 safety modification

Discussion Thread

Response (Chris) Dear Mr. Hillard, 5/16/2005 10:31:13 AM

Thank you for your inquiry. If made in the 1960's, your rifle was originally installed with a bolt-lock, which means you have to put the safety switch on fire before you can open the bolt, we are offering a conversion at a special price if you would like your firearm converted, so that you can open the bolt at anytime with the safety on safe. To view more details regarding this modification, go to:

http://www.remington.com/Safety_Modification_Program/remington_safety.htm

If you need a box please call our Parts Dept at 800 243 9700.

Customer (david hillard) $$5/13/2005\ 5:56:04\ PM$ is there a recall on the safety on mid-1960's model 700 and if so where do i get a proper shipping carton. Would you need the entire rifle?

